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PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NUMBER: PC600017  PCN DATE: 3/21/2019 

 
PARTS AFFECTED: 

SS-60300-002 SS-60300-023 

SS-60300-004 SS-60300-024 

SS60300-004G SS-60300-025 

SS-60300-007 SS-60300-028 

SS-60300-020 SS-60300-031 

SS-60300-021 SS-60300-061 

SS-60300-022  

 

GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 

 60300 Series CAT6a Jacks 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

 Approval of new component  

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGES: 

To insure continuity of supply, Stewart Connector prefers to have multiple sources for key components 
where possible.  On the 60300 series of product, the flex circuit, which is used to provide high frequency 
compensation is a critical item for which we strive to have multiple sources.  We have recently approved 
a new source for this component and will use it interchangeably with our existing supply.   

The new component meets all mechanical and electrical specification requirements for the connector 
series and its performance should be equivalent to the current production material.  For evaluation 
samples prior to implementation, please contact your local Stewart Connector representative. 

ESTIMATED IMPLEMENTATION DATE:   

 7-1-19 

SIGNATURE:  

 
Product Specialist 


